
I am a gun advocate, who believes in the right to bear and possess arms.  I enjoy my weekend trips with 
my husband down to the shooting range.  It is one thing that we have in common and do together. This 
is my pursuit of happiness.  You are infringing on my rights as a citizen of Oregon and a taxpayer by 
trying to limit a free market.  Do not proceed with SB978.   
 
Sincerely, 
Melinda D. Herber 
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